
 

COUNTY OF CURRITUCK 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
MEETING CANCELLED 

TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Currituck 
County Historic Preservation Commission scheduled for 
Tuesday, February 28, 2023 has been cancelled. 

The next regular meeting of the Historic Preservation 
Commission is scheduled for Tuesday, May 23rd at 5:30PM in the 
Historic Currituck Courthouse. 

This the 21st day of February 2023. 

Jennie Turner 
Ex-Officio 
Clerk to the Historic Preservation Commission 
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